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We’re proud of our progress this year in all our 

services, especially stormwater:

• We completed design of a final tank to capture 

sewage that currently goes into the Kennebec 

River during major rain events—what’s called 

Combined Sewer Overflows (CSOs). It’s a critical 

part of our ongoing efforts to comply with DEP 

stormwater regulations. Since 1989, the District 

has reduced CSOs by 90%.

• Our Stormwater Work Group convened to 

determine the most equitable way to allocate the 

costs of improved stormwater management.

We look forward to serving you in 2019, and thank 

you for your support!

With winter right around the corner, make sure your 

pipes aren’t vulnerable to freezing and bursting. 

The first things to do: close basement vents and 

insulate exposed outdoor faucets. Here’s a complete 

guide to keeping pipes from freezing: 

CRWater.com/Prevent-Frozen-Pipes/

Dear Customer,

—The GAUD Team

TIME TO PROTECT
YOUR OUTSIDE FAUCETS
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